
Request for Action Against Littering in Local 

Parks 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern about the increasing problem of littering in our local parks, 

particularly [specific park name]. As a member of our community, I believe that it is essential to 

maintain the beauty and cleanliness of our public spaces for the well-being of residents and 

visitors alike. 

Recently, I have noticed a significant amount of litter being left behind by park-goers, which not 

only detracts from the natural beauty of the area but can also pose environmental hazards to local 

wildlife. I urge you to consider implementing additional measures to address this issue, such as 

increasing waste disposal bins, organizing community clean-up events, and enhancing 

educational efforts about responsible park use. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I appreciate your efforts to keep our parks 

clean and enjoyable for everyone. I look forward to your response and any updates on actions 

that may be taken to combat littering. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 


